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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent/Carer

You will be aware, from our calendar, that year 11 reports are due to be sent home at the start of next week (Monday 15th March). Having had to re-purpose many of our administrative staff to support the Covid testing in school, they will now be distributed to students in their form time on Wednesday 17th March. Apologies for the slight delay in issuing these reports. 

Kind regards


Ruth McQuire
Deputy Headteacher
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